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Parking Lot Clearing at East Tremont Avenue 
between Bronxdale Avenue and Unionport Road
The Penn Station Access Project is advancing construction for the new Parkchester 
/ Van Nest Station and Substation that will be situated at the parking lot on the 
northbound side of East Tremont Road between Bronxdale Avenue and Unionport 
Road. Construction crews have begun by first clearing the lot, drilling to install 
foundations and reconfiguring the property for the future Parkchester Substation. 
The pedestrian pathway will be maintained at this location.

Work will begin in July 2024 and continue for the duration of the project.

Penn Station Access is a critical transportation equity project which will improve reliability, 
reduce travel time, and expand mass transit options throughout the region. 


